Memo
To: 
Fred Groce, Robert Sipes and Rick Lutovsky

From:
Mike Dryden 
Rob Radcliff
Date:
July 15, 2005

RE:
Assessment Update Meeting July 13, 2005

________________________________________________________________________


Thank you all again for your time on Wednesday. The following is a quick summary of our meeting and action items to be sure we are all on the same page.

I. Key upcoming dates:
August 3, 2005, 9:00-11:00 a.m. in the Chamber Board Room -- Assessment update meeting for this group.  We will provide a draft of our report in advance of this meeting and be prepared to discuss the report recommendations, including the building challenges and additional names for leadership, as well how to present to the Exec. Committee and Board.
August 17 at 8:00 a.m. -- Presentation of findings to the Executive Committee.

August 25 at 4:00 p.m. -- Abbreviated presentation to the full Board. 

II. Action Items

Rick L.

a. Please email and/or put a call into Wanda Greene at the County to express the urgency to schedule a meeting immediately upon her return August 1st. Our concern is she will want to put us off until she is able to get caught up from being away. Jennifer will be calling to try to schedule her around our Aug. 3rd update meeting.
b. The following are those needing assistance in scheduling assessment calls. Please advise Jennifer Silver how to handle after your contact:
1) McCarroll Construction, David Price

2) Pulliam Properties, Rusty Pulliam
3) Asheville Cardiology, Eric VanTassel

4) ** Jennifer was able to schedule John Teeter at Pepsi for next week.

c. Tie up the program and budget information. We are aware that some of this is contingent on our recommendations but just to be sure Laura and Ray are on track.  I (Mike) will also touch base with them next week.
d. Initiate the development of an Advantage Asheville page on the website.  For the time being all we really need is a reference point.  We can discuss specific content ideas later.
Resource Development Group
a. Preparation for August 3rd Meeting.

1) Complete Assessment interviews.
2) Develop list of leadership candidates.

3) Draft Assessment Report with goal of reviewing at this meeting (minus key interviews not yet conducted, specifically the county)

b. Action items for remainder of August in preparation of the    campaign:

4) Leadership recruitment.

5) Development of campaign brochure, letterhead and other materials needed.

6) Develop campaign database.

7) Writing and approval of approach, follow-up thank you letters and other correspondence to investors.

III. Other Discussion Items:
a. Housing – we would like to get a handle on this as soon as possible as we realize this is an expense to the Chamber. We would be happy to meet with any individuals you all deem appropriate to solicit rooms. Otherwise;
· Robert – the real estate agent did advise us that there may be a one bedroom opening up at the Grove Arcade August 1. Let us know if that is an option.

· We are also investigating rental options to begin as early as August 1.

b. Car – With Mathews Ford not looking like an approachable option at this time, are there any other dealers or rental companies that we should pursue?

Thanks again and feel free to call at any time with questions or suggestions. You can reach us at the Chamber at 258-6107, our Campaign Coordinator’s name is Jennifer Silver. Also, by cell or email: 
Mike 614-668-2474 
mdryden@rdgusa.net
Rob   614-395-3842
rob@rdgusa.net 
